
 
 
  

Please join 
us for the 
upcoming 

 

2020-2021 

 

            Thursday 

       August 20, 2020 

6:00 pm 

Link on our website: 
www.browardschools.com/attucks 

 

 

 

The faculty and staff of Attucks Middle 
School look forward to meeting with you 

virtually during our Open House. This visit 
will enable you to become familiar with 
our highly qualified instructional staff as 
well as provide an overview of Attucks 
Middle School as we continue with our 

district’s E-Learning model. Virtually meet 
your child’s teachers, gain first-hand 

knowledge of how the school day will look, 
and become acquainted with procedures 
and expectations.  We look forward to a 

great school year! 

 

MID Cambridge Global Communications Academy 
A Title One School/Title One Annual Meeting 

Errol A. Evans, Principal 
 


